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Mail in voting is the best voting system I have ever used.  It’s convenient and secure. 

I reject any and all attempts by Republicans to weaken or change this system.  It’s 

obvious that Republicans are only trying to limit voting and marginalize groups of 

voters.  

 

I strongly oppose SB 210.  


